

St. Mary Cemetery Road Paving Project Prayer Service May 24, 2015

We are thankful for the many people who donated to our cemetery's recent fundraising effort.

Because of their generosity we have been able to pave the cemetery road, which is home to the tall monument marking the resting place of a number of former priests and pastors of St. Mary's Parish. It is known to many as the priest's road.

Following our Memorial Day Service this afternoon we will place a basket at the Priest's monument, and take time to especially remember those in whose memory donations were made to our paving project.

All are invited to join us for this small memorial and to see the newly paved road.

Donations made in Memory

Donor: In Memory of:

Helen Bertrand Mary Bertrand

Mary Brown George & Rose Thompson

George DesRoberts

Ken & Bonnie Buechs Rev. Brendan Harnett

Ralph Chenard Mary Chenard

Mike and Donna Coomes Rev. Brendan Harnett

David and Carolyn Flood Florence Flood

Dreda Gallagher

Phil Laverriere Joan Laverriere

Barbara Nicholas

Mr & Mrs Francis Kearney

Gus L'heureux Marie L'heureux

Patricia Lesley Macdonald Rev. Brendan Harnett

McAuley Family Paul Girard

Paula Moses Rev. Brendan Harnett

Kathy Shannon & Carol Pisano Rev. Brendan Harnett

Paul & Michelle Sheahan Paul R. Girard

Betty St. Ours Richard St. Ours

Bruce St. Ours

Holy Spirit Parish Rev. Brendan Harnett

Other Donations

Donor:

Marc & Pat Bolduc

Verlin & Helen Cooper

Anne Daly

Marie Delekto

Gerard & Pat Frechette

Gene & Claire Gendron

Kitty Goudreau

Norma Goupil

Real Labrie

Alphee & Kathy Lambert

Roland & Elaine Marcoux

Msgr. René Mathieu

Beatrice Reardon

Irene Tarazewich

Dennis & Linda Twomey

John and Pauline Underwood

In addition we thank the many generous parishioners and friends who made their gifts anonymously.